
From: Poelsterl, Denise  
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 5:07 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Ethics Letter- Returning Gift Certificates 
 
Steve, 
Please see attached letter and documentation being sent to TG Nail Salon a business located in the 44th 
Ward returning five (5) gift certificates given to our staff. In compliance with Section 2-156-142 (a), the 
gift certificates are being returned and documented.  
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me directly. 
Denise 
 
Denise Poelsterl 
44th Ward Office Director 
Alderman Tom Tunney 
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